Minutes
Joint Meeting

Watertown Board of Education
and
Watertown Public Buildings Committee
Wednesday, January 5, 2011 – 6:45 PM

Watertown High School
324 French Street, Watertown
Library
Present:

Rich Mazzamaro, Board of Education, Chair



Thomas Lambert, Board of Education, Vice Chair




Mary Colangelo, Board of Education, Secretary




Kevin Killeen, Board of Education, Member




Jake Irwin, Board of Education, Member




Karen Baldwin, Superintendent




Atty. Paul Jessell, Attorney for BOE




David King, Kaestle Boos Associates




Freddie Khericha, Kaestle Boos Associates




Robert Porter, Public Buildings Committee, Chair




John Chipko, Public Buildings Committee, Vice Chair




John Waiculonis, Public Buildings Committee, Secretary




Michael Magas, III, Public Buildings Committee, Member




Mario G. Mancini, Public Buildings Committee, Member




Antonio Addona, Public Buildings Committee, Member




Mark Guerrera, Public Buildings Committee, Member




David Demirs, Public Buildings Committee, Member




Thomas P. Walsh, Public Buildings Committee, Member


1.
Convene Meeting
The joint meeting was convened at 7:15 p.m.

Motion made by Thomas Lambert, seconded by Kevin Killeen, to enter into Executive Session at 7:15 p.m. to discuss pending claim by Banton Construction.
Motion passed unanimously.

Meeting entered into Executive Session at 7:16 p.m. with all people listed as being present above attending the Executive Session.

2.
Executive Session

Pending Claim by Banton Construction

The meeting came out of Executive Session at 7:30 p.m. and returned to regular session.

3.
Regular Session
Motion made by Kevin Killeen, seconded by Thomas Lambert, to Move that the Board of Education approve of the settlement of $199,500 to Banton Construction to resolve the dispute on the Watertown High School construction project. 

4.
Adjourn
Motion made by Thomas Lambert, seconded by Jake Irwin, to adjourn the joint meeting at 7:35 p.m.

Motion passed unanimously.

Special Joint Meeting adjourned at 7:35 p.m.

Respectfully submitted by:

_____________________________

Karen M. Baldwin

Superintendent of Schools

